
San Juan River Village Property Owners 

Association 

Annual Meeting/Election of Officers only 

July 18, 2015 

Aspen Lake Pavilion 

 

Attendance: Board Members: Present were Dick Ray, Julene 

Campbell and Steve Wilkins. Fellow property owners: John and 

Carol Frakes, Gretchen Grotz, Tom and Pam Schoenig, Travis and 

Carol Fleming, Greg Booher, Michael and Carrie Wienckowski, 

Edward Heiman, Sharlyn Heiman, Gail Campbell and Brenda Ray.  

 

Minutes and financials from June will be reviewed at the August 

18th meeting.  

Election of the Board: Reelected by unanimous vote were: 

Steve Wilkins 

Dick Ray 

Julene Campbell 

Jeff Hester 

Votes were counted by Pam Schoenig. 

 

Julene Campbell, SJRV-POA Secretary 

Next monthy meeting will be held on Tuesday August 11, 2015 

at 6:30 at the Chamber of Commerce. 

 

 

 


